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SHIRE COUNCIL

File: SC325
Assessment No: 3500-01000-8
Date: 25 November 2016

Mr A Albury

General Manager, Western Region

NSW Department of Planning and Environment
PO Box 58

DUBBO NSW 2830

Attention: Megan Jones, Planning Officer

Dear Mr Albury,

Request for Extension to Timeframe of Planning Proposal
(Ref: PP_22015_NARRO_006)

To rezone part of Narromine Aerodrome from zone SP2 Infrastructure to zone SP1
Special Activities (Business Premises, Residential, Tourist & Visitor Accommodation -
incidental with Aviation)

Council requests that the period to complete the above Planning Proposal be
extended by a period of 8 months. Council was given unfil the 18 December 2016
to complete the planning proposal. Eight months from this date is the 18th August
2017.

Please contact the undersigned if you require any further information regarding this
matter.

Yours faithfully,
e =

Melissa Ward
Manger of Planning
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Please address all correspondence to the General Manager, P O Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821
T: 02 6889 9999 F: 02 6889 9998 E: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au W: www.narromine.nsw.gov.au
Office Address: 124 Dandaloo Street Narromine NSW 2821
ABN 99 352 328 405



